
  

    
 

  
  

 
 

May 22, 2018 

 

E.K.G. Security, Inc. 
400 Adams St. Suite B 
Vidalia, GA 30474 
Attn: Fred Godbee 
 
 
Dear Mr. Godbee,  

This is to advise you that your company has been awarded a contract from our recent RFQ #18-008, 
School Security Services. The effective date of this contract is July 1, 2018 and terminates on June 30, 
2019. 

This award is in accordance with the terms and conditions of the contract and with your attached pricing 
to remain firm for the entire contract period.  

If you have any questions about this award, please contact Eric Radich at 770-534-1080 or 
ERIC.RADICH@hallco.org. We appreciate your interest in the Hall County School District and your 
participation in our bidding process.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Eric Radich, Ed.S. 

Hall County Schools   

 711 Green Street, N.W., Suite 100 
 Gainesville, GA 30501 
 Tel: 770-534-1080 
 Fax: 770-287-3602 
 William S. Schofield, Superintendent 
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